
AIAA GHS Goes on a Ghost Walk 

Approximately 20 AIAA Greater Huntsville Section members attended a Ghost Walk of downtown 

Huntsville on Friday, October 29th.  The walk was led by AIAA GHS member David Hitt, who regaled 

attendees with stories from Huntsville’s haunted past.  The Ghost Walk has become an annual social 

event for GHS and we look forward to continuing the tradition next year with a different route of 

haunted tales.     

 


